


Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information 
requests where we consider the request to be a material one. Our response to your request will 
be published shortly at https://www.nzsuperfund.nz/publications/disclosures/oia/. 

Yours sincerely 

Catherine Etheredge 

Head of Communications 
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